
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Response to Document ID 2148037
1 message

Neidel - DNR, Kris <kris.neidel@state.co.us> Mon, Mar 31, 2014 at 7:11 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>, Randy Miller <randy@npeng.com>, "cc: Cory
Sullins" <csullins03@yahoo.com>
Cc: "Fischer, Alex" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Amber, please upload to Rem #7539 with the name, "Form 27-remediation amendment". 

please include the following COA's; Operator should notify Kris Neidel and Alex Fischer via email or phone prior
to mobilizing equipment on location.  Form 27 does not address the fill for excavation, the dirt brought in should
be considered clean, NO exceedances of fill material with table 910-1.

Cory and Randy, please note COA's above, my numbers are on this email and Alex is 303-894-2100 x5138. 

Thanks,

Kris Neidel                                                             

Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
Office 970-871-1963
Cell    970-846-5097

   

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Randy Miller <randy@npeng.com>
Date: Wed, Mar 26, 2014 at 4:43 PM
Subject: Response to Document ID 2148037
To: "Neidel, Kris" <Kris.Neidel@state.co.us>, "Fischer, Alex" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>
Cc: Cory Sullins <csullins03@yahoo.com>

Hi Kris,

I am submitting the attached completion of the Form 27 Work Plan for Soil Remediation on Remediation Project #7539 for
Ephphatha, LLC (Operator No. 10282).

Please note the following corrections that we discussed on ID 2148037 from COGCC to Ephphatha:
1. There was no deviation in testing of samples since the boring at the prosed P-7 was eliminated because of underground
water lines. The revised location for P-7 was moved to the proposed  P-8 location (location of original hand auger by
COGCC).
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2. GRO's were sampled with the full Table 910-1 consituents at location P-1, P-2, and P-7, as we discussed on the phone
when you verified.
3. The sampling was revised in the field because only 3 borings (P-1, P-2, and P-7) were found to have contamination
during screening and a rush was put for analysis on those samples. The constituent list was reduced for the remaining 23
samples that were virtually clean.

Thank you for your consideration and we are awaiting your approval to proceed.

Respectfully,

-- 

Randy Miller, President

North Park Engineering & Consulting, Inc.
PO Box 395

Walden, CO  80480

970-218-4974 (cell)

970-723-3725 (office)

970-723-8420 (fax)
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